
Northern Natural Gas Company 
P.O. Box 3330 

 Omaha NE  68103-0330 
402 398-7200 

August 26, 2025 

Via eFiling 

Ms. Debbie-Anne Reese, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20426 

RE: Northern Natural Gas 
Northern Lights 2025 Expansion 
Docket No. CP24-60-000 
Notice of Abandonment – Tomah Branch Line Valve Setting 

Dear Ms. Reese: 

In accordance with Ordering Paragraph D of the Order Issuing Certificate and Approving 
Abandonment issued February 19, 2025, by the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission, 
Northern Natural Gas submits for filing in the above-referenced docket its notice of 
abandonment. As of August 23, 2025, the aboveground valve setting for the Tomah branch 
line loop project was abandoned and removed. 

Any questions regarding the filing should be directed at the undersigned at (402) 398-7138. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/signed/ Donna Martens 

Donna Martens 
Senior Regulatory Analyst 


